
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Another half term has flown by! We have had such a huge range of events and activities going on: 

Reception’s visit to Knowsley Safari Park; Y2 off to Fireground; Victorian and Stone Age workshops for Y3 

& Y5; Visits to the Bridgewater Gardens for Y1; Parent Coffee Mornings; Athletics competitions and of 

course our wonderful Sports week!  

 

We were extremely lucky that the weather held out for our sports day and the Worsley Athletics on Tuesday 

– thank you to all the parents & carers who were able to come along to cheer the children on. Boogie Bounce 

was also a huge success this week, with lots of children (and staff) finding a new interest.  

 

Next half term has equally as much going on – please see some initial diary dates below. The remainder of 

our event dates will be shared in the June newsletter on our return.  

 

 

Y6 SATs  

We were all extremely proud of all of the Year 6 children, who showed 

determination and positive attitudes when completing their SATs. We have no doubt that 

they will all achieve the very best they can! An extra special thank you to Chef Devney, this year, who 

ensured that we were still able to provide breakfast each day to get brains going and stomachs full.  

 

Y1 Phonics Screening Check & Y4 Multiplication Tables Check 
 
Children in Y1 & Y4 will also be completing statutory assessments after half term. Information related to 
each of these checks has already been shared, but if you have any questions, please do speak to class 
teachers.  

 
Rocksteady  
 
Today we have had our very own ‘Rock Concert’ in school, to launch an exciting opportunity for 
September. Children in Reception to Year 5, have been given an additional letter with all the 
information you need to get them involved next year, if they are keen to join their very own 
rock band.  .   
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Initial Dates for the diary: 
 
         
 
 
 
 

 
  

                                                                
 
We hope you all enjoy the half term break, and we look forward to seeing you all back at school on 
Tuesday 4th June.  
 
 
Kind Regards 

 

Miss K. Stokes  

Head Teacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

03.06.24 School Closed - INSET 

04.06.24 School reopens  

04.06.24 to 
14.06.24 

Y4 Multiplication Tables Check 

W/C 10.06.24 Y1 Phonics Screening Check 
Y5 Lledr Hall Residential 

11.06.24 KS1 Reading Trial (Y2) 

14.06.24 Y1 Assembly & Parent Coffee Morning 


